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I support HB 4124 because the cultural and economic effects of this bill will resonate 

for decades and that is very important for Oregon's  well being and heritage! 

I am an Oregon born artist and this is a necessary bill !  Preserving History and 

Oregon's culture Matter a great deal to the quality of life!  


